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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
September 14, 2023 

All Providers 
 

Claims Payment Discrepancy Identified 
 

The Department of Public Health and Human Services (DPHHS) has identified a claims payment issue with the 

September 11, 2023 payment cycle. The issue has caused under payments or overpayments to some providers. 

Impacted providers will note that their deposit information does not match their 835s or Statement of 

Remittance (SOR). We are diligently working to identify impacted payments and are taking steps to reconcile 

and resolve the issue. Updates will be provided as soon as information becomes available.   
 

Contact and Website Information 
 

For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or 

(406) 442-1837 or email Montana Provider Relations Helpdesk. 
 

Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website to access your provider type page. 

Choose Resources by Provider Type in the left-hand menu. 
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